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Public Hearings in the Kuhistoni Maschoh
District

admin
August 18, 2025

Read more
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Public  Hearings  with  Project
Beneficiaries in GBAO Towns and Districts
on the Grievance Redress Mechanism

admin
July 16, 2025

https://aedpmu.tj/en/2025/07/16/public-hearings-with-project-beneficiaries-in-gbao-towns-and-districts-on-the-grievance-redress-mechanism/
https://aedpmu.tj/en/2025/07/16/public-hearings-with-project-beneficiaries-in-gbao-towns-and-districts-on-the-grievance-redress-mechanism/
https://aedpmu.tj/en/2025/07/16/public-hearings-with-project-beneficiaries-in-gbao-towns-and-districts-on-the-grievance-redress-mechanism/
https://aedpmu.tj/en/2025/07/16/public-hearings-with-project-beneficiaries-in-gbao-towns-and-districts-on-the-grievance-redress-mechanism/
https://aedpmu.tj/en/author/admin/


Meetings  in  the  framework  of  the
Mechanism  for  Complaints  and  Proposals
Consideration at the regional level with
the project beneficiaries

admin
May 14, 2025

Read more
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Support  to  the  seed  farms  within  the
project “Strengthening resilience of the
Agriculture sector”

admin
April 28, 2025

Read more
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Holding public awareness meetings in the
Sughd region

admin
April 24, 2025

Read more
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Public  awareness  activities  continue
across the country

admin
February 7, 2025

Read more
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Inspection process and monitoring of the
storage and disposal status of hazardous
chemical waste

admin
December 10, 2024

Read more

https://aedpmu.tj/en/2024/12/10/inspection-process-and-monitoring-of-the-storage-and-disposal-status-of-hazardous-chemical-waste/
https://aedpmu.tj/en/2024/12/10/inspection-process-and-monitoring-of-the-storage-and-disposal-status-of-hazardous-chemical-waste/
https://aedpmu.tj/en/2024/12/10/inspection-process-and-monitoring-of-the-storage-and-disposal-status-of-hazardous-chemical-waste/
https://aedpmu.tj/en/2024/12/10/inspection-process-and-monitoring-of-the-storage-and-disposal-status-of-hazardous-chemical-waste/
https://aedpmu.tj/en/author/admin/
https://aedpmu.tj/en/2024/12/10/inspection-process-and-monitoring-of-the-storage-and-disposal-status-of-hazardous-chemical-waste/


Working  visit  of  the  institution’s
specialists  to  seed  farms  in  Khatlon
region

admin
April 26, 2024

Read more
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Communication  of  the  Institution  with
public

admin
January 5, 2024

Read more
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The  distribution  of  seeds  and  mineral
fertilizers continues at a rapid pace

admin
October 31, 2023

Read more
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Explanatory  activities  with  contractors
within the framework of the requirements
of the Environmental and Social Standard

admin
October 27, 2023

Read more
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Repair  work  at  the  project  sites
continues apace

admin
October 26, 2023

Read more
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Awareness-Raising Activities аnd Meetings
оn Grievance Mechanism аt The Local Level

admin
October 2, 2023

Read more
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